

Charles D. Baker, Governor Karyn E. Polito, Lieutenant Governor Jamey Tesler, Acting Secretary & CEO Jonathan L. Gulliver, Highway Administrator



By Email on 5/27/2021 & By Certified Mail: 7018 1830 0000 3179 2668

Office of Outdoor Advertising Ten Park Plaza, Suite 6160, Room 6141 Boston, MA 02116

May 27, 2021

Maureen Feeney, City Clerk 1 City Hall Square, Room 601 Boston, MA 02201-2014

Re: Notice of online meeting for application for permit(s) for existing electronic billboard

Dear Ms. Feeney:

Please be advised that on Thursday, June 10, 2021 the Office of Outdoor Advertising will hold a public meeting at 11 AM.

Please note that this hearing will be conducted as a virtual online event; in order to participate, you must register at the following link:

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1225219207433869067

Our office notified you previously that the meeting agenda includes application by the Massachusetts Bay Transportation Authority for two electronic billboard permits for an existing electronic billboard at the following location(s):

- a. 274 Southampton Street, Rear
 Application 2021D015 (existing structure, permit # 2018132, facing north)
- b. 274 Southampton Street, Rear Application 2021D016 (existing structure, permit # 2018131, facing south)

Public comment regarding the proposed billboard(s) and/or display(s) may be presented at the meeting or in writing prior to the meeting to:

The Office of Outdoor Advertising, Attention John R. Romano, Director Ten Park Plaza, Room 6141 Boston, MA 02116

Thank you for attention to this matter.

John R Romano

Sincerely,

John R. Romano, Director

MassDOT - Office of Outdoor Advertising